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Connect with the Future®
Waste Connections of California, Inc. dfbfa
Amador/Calaveras Disposal
6500 Buena Vista Road
lone, CA 95840

Ms, Gerri Silva

Director, Environmental Services
County of El Dorado

2850 Fairlane Court, Bldg. C
Placerville, CA 95667

Re:  Rate Request Postponement
June 22, 2009
Dear Gerri,

Per our discussion, we are hiring a third party CPA firm to conduct an independent audit of Amador
Disposals financial stalement as it relates to the El Dorado County Franchise Agreement for 2008. As you
are aware, Section 18.F. of the franchise agreement provides that Amador Disposal i5 entitled to a
reasonable profit on its operating costs. It is our opinion that the Board cannot make an informed decision
on our rates until the audit has bean completed. Accordingly, we will postpone our rate hearing until the
audit is completed. We are hopeful to have this audit completed in August.

Sincerely,

Susan L. Farris
District Manager

Waste Connections of Galifornia, Inc. d/b/a
Armador/Calaveras Disposal

Cc: Ron Mittelstaadt

Rob Nielsen
Rob Cloninger
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